
A Day of Honor  
in Service & Love
Moment of Silence on Thursday, 
February 14, 2019 at 10:17 a.m.

MSD Strong
#2getherInServiceandLove

Join the City of Fort Lauderdale on Thursday, February 14, 2019, at 10:17 a.m., as we 

show our support for Broward County Public Schools by observing a district-wide 

moment of silence to honor those whose lives were lost and remember all those 

affected by the Marjory Stoneman Douglas High School tragedy.

If you would like this publication in an alternate format or if you need reasonable accommodation to participate in this event, please call 

(954) 828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 


